
CITY OF LOS ANGELES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Inter-Departmental Correspondence

DATE: November 6, 2014

TO: Holly Wolcott
Office of the City Clerk

FROM: Crystal Killian
Department of Transportation

SUBJECT: VIEW HEIGHTS COMMUNITY NAME APPLICATION

This letter is in responses to your correspondence dated August 29, 2014 requesting the
Department of Transportation (DOT) to evaluate the View Heights community name
application.

DOT has evaluated this request. There are no existing community name signs within the
proposed boundaries for View Heights. DOT recommends the installation of four signs.
The cost to manufacture and install these signs is estimated at $1626. If you have any
questions, please contact our Southern District Office at (310) 732-4599.

cc: Roy Kim, DOT
Eric Villanueva, City Clerk
Shannon Hoppes, City Clerk


